
Cordially, 

409 EAST MAIN STREET, MADISON, WI 53703 

December 28, 1988 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Rd. 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Harold Weisberg: 

Many thanks for your contribution to The 
Progressive and for your thoughtful note. I 
certainly concur with your judgment that there 
isn't much we would disagree on. 

I."= glad—to-know about,,the—"'Reasonable Double 
video, and will keep an eye out for it. 

I hope you have a 	ceful d productive 

Erwin Knoll 
Editor 

EK/tt 

608/257-4626 

1989. 


